
	
Home	Care	Ontario	welcomes	commitment	for	frontline	care	in	Speech	
from	the	Throne	
	
Sept	12,	2016	-	Home	Care	Ontario	commends	the	government	for	reaffirming	the	
importance	of	home	care	in	today's	Throne	Speech.		Acknowledging	that	many	Ontarians	
are	“caring	for	family	who	want	to	stay	at	home	as	they	grow	older”	the	government	
promised	to	further	improve	patient	care	and	health	system	sustainability.			
	
The	reintroduction	of	Bill	210,	the	Patients	First	Act,	underpins	the	necessary	reforms	to	
improve	access	to	home	and	community	care.		Home	Care	Ontario	welcomes	the	specific	
commitment	to	better	dementia	support,	expansion	of	hospice	and	palliative	care,	and	to	
home	and	community	care,	including	access	on	reserve.		
	
The	government	has	been	a	strong	advocate	for	home	care	in	Ontario.		The	Association	
advises	that	the	structural	and	functional	change	in	Bill	210	be	addressed	swiftly.		This	will	
allow	greater	focus	on	the	amount	and	nature	of	care	provided	and	related	outcomes	for	
individuals	and	their	families.	
	
Health	care	is	one	of	the	largest	services	provided	by	government	and	a	major	source	of	
employment	for	Ontarians.		It	is	also	a	significant	priority	for	Ontario’s	aging	population.		A	
responsive	and	efficient	home	care	sector	is	vital	to	Ontarians	who	want	improved	access	so	
that	they	can	recuperate	or	spend	their	last	days	surrounded	by	loved	ones	at	home	in	their	
communities.	
	
Home	Care	Ontario	commits	to	working	collaboratively	with	the	government	and	health	
system	partners	to	implement	effective	strategies	to	realize	the	right	mix	of	care	in	order	to	
keep	Ontarians	at	home.		
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About	Home	Care	Ontario	
Home	Care	Ontario,	the	voice	of	home	care	in	Ontario™,	is	a	member-based	organization	with	a	
mandate	to	promote	growth	and	development	of	the	home	care	sector	through	advocacy,	knowledge	
transfer,	and	member	service.		Home	Care	Ontario	members	include	those	engaged	in	and/or	
supportive	of	home-based	health	care.		In	Ontario,	Home	Care	Providers	are	responsible	for	
delivering	nursing	care,	home	support	services,	personal	care,	physiotherapy,	occupational	therapy,	
social	work,	dietetics,	speech	language	therapy	and	medical	equipment	and	supplies	in	the	home	to	
individuals	of	all	ages.			An	estimated	58	million	hours	of	publicly	and	privately	purchased	home	care	
service	is	provided	annually	across	the	province.			
	
For	more	information,	contact:	
Susan	D.	VanderBent,	CEO	
Phone:	905-543-9474	 	
Email:	sue.vanderbent@homecareontario.ca	
		
For	the	latest	in	news	and	information	about	the	home	care	sector	in	Ontario,	subscribe	to	“House	
Call”	or	follow	us	on	Twitter.	
	



	
	
	
	
	


